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	Subject:
	Mandatory SEA awareness-raising session


Dear Colleagues,

As you may know, sexual exploitation and abuse (SEA) by UN and NGO staff and related personnel working in humanitarian situations continues to raise concern for beneficiaries and for the integrity of our organisations.  In May and June this year, Save the Children UK and HAP International both issued reports documenting that the problem is far more extensive than the number of reported cases, as most incidents go unreported. Furthermore, they demonstrated that many of these incidents take place in humanitarian situations.

As part of our global work to prevent such abuse, OCHA will be holding 1-hour awareness-raising sessions for all personnel in New York beginning in November this year (see schedule below).  I expect 100% of staff here to make time for this session in the coming weeks.  I myself will attend on 13 November at 4pm.

I request Department/Branch/Unit Chiefs to ensure their staff attends these trainings.  Our Staff Development section will send everyone information on how to register. 

Kind regards, 

John Holmes

Under-Secretary-General for Humanitarian Affairs and

Emergency Relief Coordinator

	November Sessions

	4 Nov, Tuesday
	2-3pm

	6 Nov, Thursday
	1-2pm

	11 Nov, Tuesday
	1-2pm

	13 Nov, Thursday
	4-5pm

	18 Nov, Tuesday
	4-5pm

	20 Nov, Thursday
	1-2pm


